

Ponteland Neighbourhood Plan - Subgroup Report

Topic Group Conservation & Heritage Meeting date 29 April 2013

Attendees:

- WDM
- Civic Soc. Members
-
-

Items discussed

- WDM outlined scope of work and asked for volunteers
- Pointed out Muriel Sobo already member of Group
-
-

Decisions

1. Phil Ham, Les Almond (also History Soc), Harry Earp, Pat Cooper to help
2. Existing document to be reviewed, MS, LA, PC from a historical perspective, WDM, HA from a built environment perspective, PH will have a mentor role
3. WDM/HE to consider sites possibly outside conservation area that are opportunities/threats
4. Following later exchange of e-mails with AD, WDM to arrange meeting with David English/Liz Williams to discuss content, presentation and aims of document

Action agreed	Date by	Name
1. Review document	22/05/13	All
2. Meeting WDM/DE/LW	DE back 13/05	WDM
3. WDM to contact John Turner (History Soc. Chair)/J Michael Taylor (History Soc. Vice Chair)		
4.		
5.		
6.		
7.		

Outstanding Issues to Follow up

-
-
-
-

Ponteland Neighbourhood Plan - Subgroup Report
